
 

  

 

18 October 2019 

 

 

2020 MacBook Program 

 

Dear Year 8 Parents and Caregivers, 

 

 

This letter is to inform you that in 2020 St John Paul II Catholic College will be continuing the Year 

9-12 MacBook Purchase Program. There are a number of payment options and plans available to 

parents and caregivers which can be found on the school website,  

http://www.stjohnpaul2.catholic.edu.au/ under the “Learning” tab then “Technology in Learning”. 

 

The following specifications will need to be met when purchasing a MacBook for your child.  

Please Note, if you are purchasing a new MacBook, any model is acceptable. 

- Any MacBook purchased after 2017 is acceptable to run on our network 

- 4GB of Ram 

- 250GB Hard Drive Space 

 

The following is a brief overview of purchasing options available to parents/caregivers.  

Please Note, you can purchase a MacBook from anywhere you see fit, below are some options to help 

guide you. 

- From the Parramatta CEDP Order Portal http://byod.parra.catholic.edu.au  

- From the CompNow Portal https://shop.compnow.com.au/school/parraceo 

- Any retail store or outlet such as JBHIFI, Harvey Norman, Officeworks 

 

If you have any questions or concerns there is an “ask a question” option on the school website in the 

technology for learning section or alternatively feel free to email lmellish@parra.catholic.edu.au 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Layn Mellish          Jim Fanning 

Manager of ICT Infrastructure      Principal 
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